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25th February 2018

Dear Helen

Re: Ysgol Bodfari Governing Body

On  March  3rd 2018,  Mrs  Naomi  Luhde-Thompson’s  term  of  office  as  Additional
Community  Governor  (Community  Council  Representative)  came  to  an  end.   In
accordance with previous procedures I  have requested the details of  her successor
from Aberwheeler Community council.

On behalf of the Governing Body I would be grateful if you could forward our sincere
thanks to Mrs Luhde-Thompson for her invaluable contribution during her term of office.
she has made a significant contribution to the development of the school and closer ties
between the Governing Body and the Community Council.

Yours sincerely

 

Helen Roberts
Clerk to the Governing Body 
Ysgol Bodfari 

mailto:ysgol.bodfari@denbighshire.gov.uk

